
 
 

 Sunrock Institute and CEPEX  
Invite you to a special TONO Sushi Dinner  

with 
 H.E. Former Prime Minister Shinzo Abe, LDP 

& 
LDP Shadow Cabinet Foreign Minister, Itsunori Onodera 

 
Saturday, October 16 

6:30 - 9:30 p.m. 
Business Casual Attire 

 
 
Dear Mansfield Fellows, JETAA, and Experts on Japan Issues: 
 
Please join us for a Special Dinner with former Prime Minister Shinzo Abe on Saturday, 
October 16th.  
 
His Excellency Shinzo Abe and LDP Shadow Cabinet Foreign Minister Itsunori Onodera 
will be visiting Washington in order to meet with experts to discuss the current U.S.-
Japan relationship as well as related global political and economic issues. Interpreters 
will be on hand but conversation will be held informally in both English and Japanese 
and will be off the record. 
 
We will meet on the 2nd floor of TONO Sushi Restaurant, 2605 Connecticut Ave. 
NW, Washington, DC 20008 (tel. 202. 332.7300) across the street from the Woodley 
Park Metro (Red Line) on the corner of Connecticut Ave. and Calvert St.  
 
Cocktails will be served from 6:30 to 7:00 pm, and the program will begin promptly 
thereafter. 
 
**Please email your name, title, organization, and telephone number to Christy 
Busch of Sunrock Institute, busch.christy@sky.sojitz.com or call 202-429-0280 to 
reserve a spot by Friday, Oct 15th.  
 
NOTE: A complimentary bento box dinner will be served with green tea. Tono 
Sushi will handle private orders of beer, sake, wine, juice, and bottled water. 
 
We hope you will be able to join us for this very exciting and timely event. 
 
 
Michiharu Katsura     Justin Manger   Christy Busch 
President,                                    COO,    Assistant Director, 
Sunrock Institute                       CEPEX    CEPEX 
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